
 
 
 
 
 
20th June, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Classroom Visit 4D – Wednesday 27th June 2018 
 
As the Classroom Visits worked so well last term we are continuing with these and they will be 
held in conjunction with Family Lunches. You will therefore not only be invited to have lunch (a 
separate letter will be sent to you), but you will also have the opportunity to come into school for 
an hour to work with your child in the classroom.  We are arranging some fun activities for you 
to take part in i.e. making games, etc., which you can then use at home in order to help your 
child. 
 
If you would like the opportunity to take part in this activity could you please sign the slip below 
and return it to school by Tuesday 26th June at the latest – I am afraid that because of fire 
restrictions, we will only be able to accommodate one person per child.  Please come to the 
main office at 10.50am so that we can make sure you are in class and ready to start the 
session at 11.00am.  
 
I am afraid that we will not be able to accommodate any younger children due to Health 
and Safety restrictions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Maria Hamblin (Mrs) 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

Classroom Visit 4D – Wednesday 27th June 2018 
 

 

Name (of child): ………………………………………………………     Class: 4D 
 
I would like to come into school on Wednesday 27th June to work with my child.  I understand 
that I must come to the main office at 10.50am so that I can be in class and ready to start the 
session at 11.00am.  I also understand that you are not able to accommodate any younger 
children due to Health and Safety restrictions. 
 
 
Name (of adult attending): ………………………………………….. 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………. 


